
 

 
08 June 2020 

 

NOTICE TO ALL TENANTS – PHYSICAL (SOCIAL) DISTANCING 

 

Physical distancing (also known as social distancing) has been found to be one of the most effective 

ways to limit the spread of the COVID 19 virus.  

 

Physical distancing should be practiced at all times in all locations within the Melrose Arch precinct, 

including within each tenants’ own premises. This means that all persons should remain at least 2 (two) 

meters apart at all times. 

 

The Melrose Arch team monitors physical distancing in all public spaces and common areas.  

 

Each tenant needs to monitor the physical distancing within their premises and outside areas forming 

part of their premises to ensure that its patrons are complying with the physical distancing rules.  

 

All tenants need to neatly place awareness notices within their premises highlighting the physical 

distancing requirements to their patrons. 

 

We all need to work together to limit the spread of the COVID 19 virus. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

MELROSE ARCH MANAGEMENT 

 

 

 

 

 
 


